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Forward Planning! 
British Legion Poppies are on sale from today until Friday 9th November. 
 

Wednesday 31st & Thursday 1st November – Parent Consultation Evenings.  If you have not yet 

booked your appointment, please do so immediately via Parentmail.  If you are not registered for 

Parentmail then speak to the school office who will make the appointment for you. It is really 

important that we meet with you all to discuss your child’s progress so far. 
 

Children in Need Day – Friday 16th November.  This will be a non-uniform day! The theme for this 

year is ‘Do your own thing!’ A donation of a coin/s for this worthy charity would be appreciated.  Please 

send the donation in a named envelope.   
 

Christmas Fayre - Come and join in the fun of our Christmas Fayre on Friday 30th November 3.15pm 

– 4.15pm.  Lots of exciting stalls and games for you to buy & try!  Father Christmas will be with us in 

his Winter Wonderland for children to visit him and tell him what they would like for Christmas.  
 

Nativity Performances – This year we will hold 4 separate performances of our Nativity.  Please 

ensure you attend on the day that your child’s class is performing. A crèche will be provided as 

we cannot accommodate ANY babies/pre-schoolers in the hall. 
 

Monday 3rd December, 2.30pm 

Y2 Columbus Class   Y1 Cavell Class  Rec Rosen Class 

Tuesday 4th December, 2:30pm  

Y2 Attenborough Class   Y1 Seacole Class  Rec Donaldson Class 

Wednesday 5th December, 2:30pm  

Y2 Armstrong Class   Y1 Nightingale Class  Rec Inkpen Class 

Thursday 7th December, 2:30pm  

Y2 Hillary Class   Y1 Nightingale Class  Rec Rosen Class 

 

Children & Staff Christmas Lunch – Friday 7th December 
 

Friday 7th December - the School Nursing Immunisation Team will be in school to administer the flu 

vaccination –further details of this will be sent out shortly. 
 

Christmas Parties:  Reception   Wednesday 12th December  

Year 1    Thursday 13th December  

Year 2   Friday 14th December 
 

Winter Wonderland Concert (Whole School) – Monday 17th December 2.30pm in the school hall.  

Children are invited to wear a Christmas Jumper and/or a bobble hat on this day and bring donations in 

aid of Save the Children Charity 

Christingle Service – Tuesday 18th December 9.00am in the school hall.  All families welcome!  Year 2 

children will be making a circle of light carrying the Christingles. We’ll need more oranges this year ;) 
 

School will close at 3.15pm on Tuesday 18th December for the Christmas Holidays.   

School re-opens at 8.45am on Thursday 3rd January 2019. 

 


